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SAT/ACT Tests 
 

Important information for applicants to Duke University 
 

This affects those New Zealand applicants who are applying in 2017 for the 

Robertson Scholars Leadership Program.   

 

 

For applications for university entry in the autumn of 2018 Duke University will 

only accept the “new” SAT.  

 

All New Zealand applicants to Duke and for the Robertson Scholars Leadership 

Program must have their SAT test scores submitted to Duke by the end of January 

2018. 

 

If students are planning to apply for the Robertson Scholarship and have not 

already taken the SAT, they have three remaining dates to do so: 

- October 7th 2017. 

- November 4th 2017. 

- December 2nd 2017. 

 

https://collegereadiness.collegeboard.org/sat/register/find-test-centers  

 

Alternatively, the ACT test can be submitted in lieu of the “new” SAT. 

 

ACT tests will be administered at Auckland International College, and the   

University of Canterbury: 

- on September 9th 2017. 

- and on October 28th 2017. 

 

ACT tests will also be administered at New Plymouth Boys High School, but only 

on October 28th 2017. 

 

ACT test scores must be submitted to Duke by the end of January 2018. 

 
http://www.act.org/content/act/en/products-and-services/the-

act/registration.html  
 

 

https://collegereadiness.collegeboard.org/sat/register/find-test-centers
http://www.act.org/content/act/en/products-and-services/the-act/registration.html
http://www.act.org/content/act/en/products-and-services/the-act/registration.html

